
Archery Club
Archery time again!

We are excited to offer again our very own Bluffview Montessori archery club this year. We will
be working with two groups of students to build confidence and skills necessary for range and
tourney play. The club will be on Saturdays again this year.

● Archery club will run Saturday’s Starting January 14th through March 4th 2023
● Saturday Jan 14th: All archers report for orientation on safety and expectations.

○ 4th&5th grade arrive for check-in and ready to go by 10 am. Please bring
permission slips if they have not been returned yet.

○ 6th,7th,8th archers arrive for check-in and are ready to go by 11:15 am.
Please bring permission slips if they have not been returned yet.

○ Grade 4&5 archers shoot from 10:00a-11a
○ Grade 6,7,8 archers shoot from 11:15a-12:15

● Each following Saturday the times will remain the same;
- Grade 4 & 5 archers @10a-11a
- Grade 6, 7 & 8 archers @11:15a-12:15pm
- Saturday, February 25th tournament at Ridgeway

● The club will run until Spring Break March 4th

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Permission form for after school Archery Club.

Student(s) Name: _________________________________

I give permission for my child to participate in the after school Archery club. In the event
of an emergency and school personnel is unable to contact a parent/guardian, I hereby
authorize B.M.S. to request medical care, and if recommended by a medical doctor, hospital
care.

Please contact Mr. El or Mr. Henry with any questions.

Signature of Parent/Guardian:_________________________________________________

Printed name_________________________________ Date signed:__________________

Emergency Phone number:_______________________

(over)



Other information:

E2’s & Erdkinder students will be conducting basic archery lessons during their PE class time
starting January 9th (Monday).

For Archery Club, there are at least 2 adult chaperones scheduled each Saturday, and there
will always be one that has taken the Basic Instructors Training through NASP.

Please remind your child that they are to bring a book or other appropriate items to occupy
themselves between rounds as we have traditionally had 2 rotating groups each day.

There will be a fee of $10.00 this year to cover equipment. (we spent about $1100 on upgrades this
year) Please turn in the permission slip (below) to the office along with the fee no later than
January 14th. No individuals will shoot without a permission slip.

Behavior expectations mirror those of the school day. Any students choosing to act
disrespectfully or in a way that creates an unsafe archery environment will be dismissed from the
group.


